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MASC Annual Conference:   

Bozeman HS/Belgrade HS will be co-hosting the 2019 MASC Conference at the Willson Building 

in downtown Bozeman, MT on November 3rd-5th.   It has been years since the conference was 

held in Bozeman, so it will be fun to go there again.  

 

Changes to MASC Structure:   

The MASC Executive Board has been meeting monthly (via Zoom) to look at changing the way 

the state officers are elected in Montana.  There was overwhelming support for making a 

change when the idea was presented in the form of a resolution at the 2018 MASC Conference 

in October.  At this time, our plan is to extend our spring Executive Board meeting in March to 

two days and work out a new process to take to the membership. 

 

MASC Student Representative:   

Paris Becker from Fairfield High School is the student representative to the Board of Public Ed. 

She was selected last spring and is in the middle of her two year term. 

 

Use of MASSP Funds:   

Every year, MASC awards scholarships to our state president, the student rep to the State 

Board of Public Ed., and to the school hosting the next state conference.  Those scholarships are 

used to help those students fund their trips to the NASC National Conference.  We use MASSP's 

donation to help fund the scholarships. 

 

Presence at MASSP Conference:   

We are giving away a free membership to MASC!  This will occur during the door prize 

drawings. 

 

 

Thank you MASSP, for all your support of Montana’s student council organization. 


